
TO THE RESIDENTS OF  

THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF FLUSHING  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON INCREASING PROPERTY TAXES 

 

THE CHARTER TOWNSHIP OF FLUSHING WILL HOLD A PUBLIC 
HEARING TO RETURN ITS GENERAL FUND OPERATING LEVY TO .5000 
MILL FROM .4712 MILL, THE RATE ROLLED BACK BY GENESEE COUNTY 
EQUALIZATION.  THE DIFFERENCE IS .0288 MILLS OR 6.11% AND 
RETURNS OUR AUTHORIZED MILL TO .5000 MILL.  THE TOWNSHIP IS 
AUTHORIZED TO LEVY 1.0400 MILLS.  

THE TOWNSHIP PROPOSES TO LEVY 3.2212 MILLS ON THE 
AUTHORIZED 3.4114 MILLS APPROVED FOR POLICE OPERATIONS.  THE 
PRESENT RATE OF 3.0359 MILLS, AS ROLLED BACK BY GENESEE COUNTY 
EQUALIZATION, IF RETURNED TO 3.2212 MILLS WILL REPRESENT A 
CHANGE OF 6.1036% OR .1853 MILLS.   

THE TRUTH IN TAXATION HEARING WILL BE HELD AT THE REGULAR 
TOWNSHIP BOARD MEETING ON SEPTEMBER 14, 2023 AT 7:00 PM.   

TO BE HELD AT THE FLUSHING TOWNSHIP HALL, LOCATED AT 6524 
N. SEYMOUR RD.  FLUSHING, MI 48433.  

 

 

 

 


